HJS: Approval on renewing the meeting date of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 17 Apr 2020, Nam Mu Hydropower Joint Stock Company announced Approval on renewing the meeting date of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

On 16 Apr 2020, the Business Registration Division under the Provincial Department of Planning & Investment received the Document No. 53 CV/ 2020 dated 16 Apr 2020 by Nam Mu Hydropower Joint Stock Company on applying to renew the meeting date of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
After considering the contents at this Document, the Business Registration Division under the Department of Planning & Investment had the following opinion:
According to Clause 02, Article 136, Corporate Law: “Annual General Meeting of Shareholders must be organized within 04 months, from the finish date of the fiscal year. According to the application from the Board of Directors, the business registration authorities could authorize, but must not be over 06 months, from the finish date of the fiscal year”

Therefore, the Business Registration Division under the Department of Planning & Investment approved the renewal on the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as application from Nam Mu Hydropower Joint Stock Company at the Document No. 53 CV/ 2020 dated 16 Apr 2020
